
 

Are you a young adult ages 18-30s?  
 

Pope Francis wants your input on the topic of Young 
People, the Faith, and Vocational Discernment. 

 

Join us to #SharewithFrancis in the Great Hall at 

St. Matthew’s Cathedral on any of the following dates: 
 

Sunday, April 30th  

immediately following the 
5:30 PM Mass 

Tuesday, May 2nd  
6:30 PM 

 

Thursday, May 11th  
  This session is open to all 

members of our community!  
Join us for a multi-generation 
discussion on how we can better 
support the Young Adult community 
at St. Matthew's & throughout the 
universal Church! 

 

6:30 PM  

 

Feel free to bring friends as we want to hear from both Catholics and non-Catholics! 

Refreshments will be provided.  Email stmattsyam@gmail.comwith questions.   

 

Can’t make the discussion? Share your opinion online at www.SharewithFrancis.org 

 

mailto:stmattsyam@gmail.com
http://www.sharewithfrancis.org/

